
 

 

 MEMORIAL UNIVERSITY OF NEWFOUNDLAND 
 
 Academic Council  
 November 13, 2014 (via email) 
 
 
 
 
 
A request from the Nominating Committee, to add Dr. J. C. Loredo-Osti as a member of the Academic 
Council Executive, was distributed to Academic Council, via email on November 13, 2014, for 
approval.   
 
It was moved by Dr. Volk, and seconded by Dr. Norvell, that the recommendation be approved.  The 
motion,  
           CARRIED 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
       ___________________________________ 
       Faye Murrin, Chair 

 


